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(Mr. Nazarkin, USSR)
possible use of the opportunities that we have, 
like to draw your attention to the question raised on 6 August by the Soviet 
Minister for Foreign Affairs regarding the holding of an additional session of 
the conference this year to complete the bulk of the drafting of the 
convention.
Committee of the United Nations General Assembly has finished its discussion 
of disarmament questions) until the end of December, and would focus only on 
item 4 of its agenda.

In this connection I would

Such a session could be held from mid-November (after the First


